
HASTINGS HOUSE, PUBLISHERS, me
151 EAST 50th STREET; 'NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

April 10, 1964

Miss Laara Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank yoa for year letter of April 7 to Mr. Walter Frese. 
He is at home, ill with the fla, and not expected back to 
the office antil aboat the middle of next week.

In regards to the NAVAHO dammy which we retarned to yoa on 
March 30, it takes aboat ten days or two weeks for mail to 
reach its destination. Yoar manascript was sent to yoa by
insared mail-- #D57OO3. If yoa don't get it by the 17th,
please let as know and we will start a tracer.

Yoar letter will be broaght to Mr. Frese's attention when 
he retams.

Sincerely,

HASTINGS HOUSE

Mary G. Makras
mgm/mx
air mail


